
 

The Alumni Newsletter at Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin 
 

1. What is the Alumni Newsletter? 
 

As alumni, you can stay up to date with the newsletter. What's new at the alma mater? What events are 

taking place this month? In the newsletter you will regularly receive information on events, jobs, 

university policies, benefits and tips on networking opportunities in the Alumni Portal. 

 

2. Registration in the Alumni Portal and subscribing to the newsletter 
 

To receive the newsletter, you have to register in the Alumni Portal of Humboldt-Universität. 

You can register here. 

Members of the Alumni Portal automatically receive the newsletter. 

 

Notes on registering 

- Please use a working e-mail address to register in the Alumni Portal. Do not use your HU e-mail 

address. This will be deactivated as soon as you leave the university or after your employment ends. 

 

- Once you have completed your registration, we will check your data before we activate your account. 

You will then receive your login details. 

 

3. Unsubscribing from the Alumni Newsletter 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from the Alumni Newsletter, you can do this in the Alumni Portal yourself 

or you can ask us to do it. 

 

Unsubscribing in the Alumni Portal 

Log into the Alumni Portal. Then, follow this path: 

Network > Communities. Find the group “HU Alumni 

Newsletter” and click the button “Leave this group”. 

 

Unsubscribe via the Alumni Office 

Please send us an e-mail and we will end your subscription for you. 

1 Unsubscribe in the Alumni Portal 

https://www.hu-berlin.de/en/alumni/alumni-portal/registrieren
mailto:alumni@hu-berlin.de?subject=Unsubscribe%20from%20Alumni%20Newsletter

